Lorelie Spencer

From: ONTUGLLandsINQ < ONTUGLLandsINQ@enbridge.com>

Sent: December 17, 2020 1:11 PM

To: Lorelie Spencer

Subject: RE: Request for Comment - Consent Applications B22.2020 and B23.2020 (CULLITON)

Thank you for your correspondence with regard to the proposed Severance. Enbridge Gas Inc, operating as Union Gas, does have service lines running within the area which may or may not be affected by the proposed severance.

Should the proposed severance impact these services, it may be necessary to terminate the gas service and relocate the line according to the new property boundaries. Any Service relocation required due to a severance would be at the cost of the property owner. Also, should future gas service be required to either the severed or retained parcel, a request for gas service needs to be submitted to the District Office.

Should you require any further information, please contact the undersigned.

Kelly Buchanan

Analyst Land Services

_

ENBRIDGE GAS INC. OPERATING AS UNION GAS TEL: 519-436-4673 | FAX: 519-436-5353 50 Keil Dr N, Chatham ON N7M 5M1

uniongas.com

Safety. Integrity. Respect.

From: Lorelie Spencer < lspencer@westgrey.com> Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 12:22 PM

To: planning@grey.ca; jayme bastarache@bwdsb.on.ca; Executivevp.lawanddevelopment@opg.ca;

al hastie@bgcdsb.org; CentralFBCplanning@hydroone.com; LandUsePlanning@hydroone.com; 'Brandi Walter'

<b.walter@svca.on.ca>; prhody@wightman.ca; weichenberger@wightman.ca; ONTUGLLandsINQ

<ONTUGLLandsINQ@enbridge.com>; consultations@metisnation.org; mr25enquiry@mpac.ca; hsmastlrcc@bmts.com;

d.ritchie@saugeenojibwaynation.ca; lonnybomberry@sixnations.ca

Subject: [External] Request for Comment - Consent Applications B22.2020 and B23.2020 (CULLITON)

EXTERNAL: PLEASE PROCEED WITH CAUTION.

This e-mail has originated from outside of the organization. Do not respond, click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender or know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon:

Please see the relevant documents for applications B22.2020 and B23.2020 attached.

These files are scheduled to appear before the Committee of Adjustment on January 18, 2021 @ 1:00pm.

Kindly provide comment no later than January 4th, 2021.

Feel free to contact me if further clarification or information is required.

Kind regards,

Lorelie Spencer, Ba.U.R.Pl., MCIP, RPP Manager of Planning and Development

The Municipality of West Grey

402813 Grey Rd 4, RR2, Durham, ON NOG 1R0

Phone: 519-369-2200, extension 236 1-800-538-9647 Fax: 519-369-5962

<u>Ispencer@westgrey.com</u>

The Municipality of West Grey is currently under a state of emergency due to the global COVID-19 pandemic. Updates will be posted to our website (http://secure-

web.cisco.com/1NfFijzMr46XnasyQlVoNkxPwXOHhALJ8Eub_h9Xvbmy7J4fJxrTDC0PNGc_fTma_jxQVZlG0jOx nFZvdwHh2LY5PjY01XLdl1kvWMoAjyn0kRD6c7kbVf0RPbrZyeszAEdsl0THO21qJfQup0p_2oOWkmpmlZwh1z CTNa6nOJS2wQn1yvVJc3jjTO1t9 mcvXhNsgrKVrHZyZmDWMnnLV7VWjYPbEq7DhqQzf Aj8V8UljC8e0o0zw ober3dyKJ3YqUsySzblkh9v7nVEkmFmd3im-

<u>IvVER8 IVD8s4F BCDvqscBZb09i65k92NUxt6ZgMMWaH12up7RbInUCKKXQ/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.westgrey.com</u>) and through our Facebook and Twitter accounts (@OurWestGrey).

For accurate information on COVID-19 please visit: www.ontario.ca/COVID-19

Confidentiality notice: this email message and attachments, if any, are sent by a third-party administrator for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). It may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and destroy this communication. Thank you.